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December 23, 2020

Mr. Thomas Campbell
Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation
2601 Blair Stone Road, Building C
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-6563

RE: Plan Approval
Handi House Manufacturing
Plan # HH-WTA-170D-20

Dear Mr. Campbell,

Pursuant to the requirements of the Department of Business & Professional Regulation, the above
referenced documents have been reviewed for compliance with:

2020 Florida Building Code, 7th Edition
2017 National Electrical Code (NFPA-70)
Florida Product Approval Rule 61G20-3.006 (FAC)

All mandatory comments have been satisfied and plans are approved for construction by a currently
approved modular building manufacturer.

These documents were reviewed for only what is to be constructed in the factory. Any work
performed at the site, such as the foundation, is under the authority and jurisdiction of the local

Building Official.

Third Party Agency approval in no way alleviates the builder/manufacturer from complying with all
the applicable codes, which may or may not be identified in this review. Approval also does not
preclude the local building official from requiring work be performed that was not previously
reviewed, approved, and constructed under the State of Florida's Manufactured (Modular)
Building Program to make the building, code compliant, for the intended use.

A signed and sealed set of plans are maintained onfile with Top Line Engineering, LLC.

If you require my assistance in any way, please do not hesitate fo contact me.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

foe & Wares
illiam E. Neary,

Business Partner
Top Line Engineering, LLC
BILL.TLE@yahoo.com

*** please note: Any questions regarding local permitting should be directed to the Manufacturer.
The Manufacturer's contact information can be found in the title block of the plans.
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